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I oppose SB 348 as it goes against our US constitution and our Oregon state 

constitution. Infringing on many of our constitutional rights in the guise of public 

safety. Please consider spending your time and effort on providing more mental 

health facilities in Oregon to combat this violence problem that plagues our great 

state. Its NOT our law abiding citizens that need more rules but those few that need 

more mental health help. 

 

Thank-you, Jean Fish 


